
Dear Members,

Greetings from BRADCEA!!!!

I take this opportunity to give a warm welcome and lots of good 
wishes on becoming a part of our newly formed association. Hearty 
Congratulations! 

We are all happy and excited to have you on board and looking 
forward to your valuable inputs, suggestions and contributions to 
BRADCEA. It’s incredible to have such diverse members in the 
association. By working together, we can take the association to 
greater heights and get our demands heard and addressed. 

Welcome Aboard!

         On behalf of the First Board of Members,

        (Dr. Avinash B N)
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